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Dear Sir,
 
We wish to express our grave concerns regarding the proposal to build 5000 houses in the Berkeley and Sharpness
area.
On so many levels this is a totally ill thought out plan.
There are insufficient roads,jobs, schools, doctors, shops , public transport- the list goes on. Stroud District Council is
just looking to dump all its housing problems in one area, it really needs to be thinking in a more environmentally
effec�ve way and not completely oblitera�ng our beau�ful countryside and li�le country towns and villages, you
should be building on BROWN FIELD SITES and spreading the housing across the Stroud area- please do not have such
a blinkered view.
 
We live in a beau�ful place please do not destroy it.
Your Faithfully

 

 


